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Summary:

This letter describes a meeting between Peter Ramsbotham, chief of the chancery at the
British Embassy in France, and George Soutou, a senior official at the French Foreign
Ministry. Soutou acknowledged that the French believed that the Israelis were
attempting to "put themselves in a position to make a nuclear bomb if they wanted to."
The French-Israeli agreement did not include a condition that prevented the use of
non-French uranium for Dimona, and Ramsbotham wondered whether the French should
be told about the Argentine-Israeli secret deal. Minutes of a conversation with Arkell of
the Defense Intelligence Staff are attached. 
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